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Join the New York Times bestselling author on a journey to the sun-washed hills of Tuscany. Another sexy,
wonderful, contemporary love story with all the heart, wisdom, and wit that have made Susan Elizabeth
Phillips the gold standard for women's fiction.

She's Dr. Isabel Favor, America's diva of self-help.
He's Ren Gage, Hollywood's favorite villain.
Sometimes you just know that God has a sense of humor.

Dr. Isabel Favor, author of Four Cornerstones for a Favorable Life, has sacrificed everything to build her
self-help empire. Then, in a matter of weeks, it all comes crashing down. She loses her money to an
unscrupulous accountant, her fiancé to a frumpy older woman, and her reputation to headlines denouncing
her as a fraud. America's diva of self-help soon discovers she can fix everyone's life but her own. Broke,
heartsick, and soul-weary, she heads for Italy in search of a little breathing room.

Lorenzo Gage makes his living killing people... on the silver screen, that is. He's viciously handsome and
sublimely talented. But as he begins his vacation in Italy, he's also vaguely dissatisfied. Being a villain with a
face to die for has its rewards, but he hates the feeling that everything he's neglected in life is catching up
with him. Then he spots Isabel sipping a glass of wine in a sidewalk café. A good guy wouldn't think of
seducing such a tidy-looking woman... but he'd never seen the fun in playing the hero.

It doesn't take long for Isabel to realize she's escaped one kind of chaos only to be plunged into another.
Even the shelter of a simple stone farmhouse nestled in a Tuscan olive grove can't provide her with the
refuge she needs—not when the townspeople are scheming to drive her away, and her plan to restore her
reputation has come up empty. And especially not when the man who deceived her refuses to leave her in
peace.

Breathing Room is a book for any woman who's dreamed of wandering through a vineyard, of lazing under
the Tuscan sky, or of reforming a deliciously wicked man. This is a story of hope and renewal, of love and
redemption when it's needed the most. Sometimes it takes a special place... a special love... a little breathing
room... for life to deliver all its glorious promise.
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From reader reviews:

Yvonne Speight:

This book untitled Breathing Room to be one of several books which best seller in this year, this is because
when you read this book you can get a lot of benefit into it. You will easily to buy this kind of book in the
book shop or you can order it by way of online. The publisher in this book sells the e-book too. It makes you
more easily to read this book, as you can read this book in your Mobile phone. So there is no reason to you
personally to past this guide from your list.

William Kelley:

The guide with title Breathing Room contains a lot of information that you can understand it. You can get a
lot of gain after read this book. This kind of book exist new information the information that exist in this
guide represented the condition of the world today. That is important to yo7u to learn how the improvement
of the world. This kind of book will bring you inside new era of the internationalization. You can read the e-
book with your smart phone, so you can read this anywhere you want.

Fred Nelson:

That book can make you to feel relax. This kind of book Breathing Room was colorful and of course has
pictures on there. As we know that book Breathing Room has many kinds or variety. Start from kids until
teens. For example Naruto or Private eye Conan you can read and feel that you are the character on there. So
, not at all of book are generally make you bored, any it offers up you feel happy, fun and unwind. Try to
choose the best book in your case and try to like reading in which.

Douglas Gibson:

What is your hobby? Have you heard this question when you got pupils? We believe that that problem was
given by teacher to the students. Many kinds of hobby, Everybody has different hobby. And you also know
that little person just like reading or as reading become their hobby. You need to know that reading is very
important in addition to book as to be the point. Book is important thing to add you knowledge, except your
teacher or lecturer. You discover good news or update with regards to something by book. Different
categories of books that can you go onto be your object. One of them are these claims Breathing Room.
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